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REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 
BELVEDERE MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT -

CANCELLED 
 

 The regular meeting of the Board of Directors for Belvedere Municipal Utility District, 
scheduled for Tuesday, January 16, 2024, at the Belvedere Amenity Center, 17400 Flagler Drive, 
Austin, Texas, has been canceled due to ongoing weather conditions.  This meeting has been 
rescheduled for Tuesday, January 23, 2024, at 6:00 p.m., at the same location.  Notice for such 
rescheduled meeting will be provided separately no later than 72 hours before such meeting. 

 
 
        

___________________________________ 
David Klein, attorney for the District 


